
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Election of Parent Governors at Rivington Foundation Primary School 

I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for parent governors.  

 

Elected: Jennie Kate Bearman 

Joanna Clayton-Stead   

 

We would like to thank those who put their names forward and we are sorry that 

there were insufficient places for all those interested this time.  

If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our school governors 

at a later date, please either contact the chair of governors or let me know. There 

may also be vacancies in other schools in the area, and if you would like to be 

considered as a school governor elsewhere, I know the Blackburn with Darwen 

School Governance and Liaison team will be pleased to hear from you.  

 

Thank you once again for your interest.  

Yours sincerely  

Sarah Annette & Helena Kewley  

Headteacher        Acting Chair of Governors  

Horrobin Lane, Rivington, Horwich,  
Bolton, BL6 7SE  
Tel: (01204) 69 69 51 
Headteacher : Mrs S. E. Annette  
Email: head@rivington.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.rivingtonprimaryschool.co.uk 
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